
STEM Initiative

Guilford College's new STEM initiative will increase 
opportunities for traditionally underserved and 

underrepresented students in middle school to become fully 
engaged in STEM education with this 2016 Ribbon of Hope 

grant. Activities will include tutoring and mentoring by 
Guilford College students, laboratory time, college 

admissions workshops, and campus visits.

http://www.guilford.edu/

